Open House Program 511 Set at Willowbrook

A concert by Willowbrook School's band and demonstrations of handiwork by students will highlight the open house program at the school Tuesday in conjunction with National Mental Health Week.

The school will be open to visitors from 1:30 P.M. to 4 P.M. Tuesday, school officials have announced. The concert will be held in the auditorium of Building 3 as visitors arrive at 1:30, officials say. Students will demonstrate their social the scenarional therapy shows

THE SALPHYE

Legion, VFW Cooperate in 2 Memorials

Watkins-Kellett Post, American Legion, and Robert A. Catherwood Post, Veterans of Foreign Wars, joined forces yesterday to present two memorial services and two parades, bringing the obessivance to some 800 residents of Eltingville and Great Kills.

After a parade in the Eltingville area, the two posts had their first service at the Eltingville plaque. The Rev. Donald Cheetham, pastor of St. Alban's Church, Eltingville, offered the invocation and the benediction.

Speakers were Harold LaForge, commander of Watkins-Kellett; John Sheridan, commander of Catherwood, and Thomas Mulcahy, county commander of the VFW.

Wreaths were placed on the monument by Mrs. George Link and Mrs. Eugene Munroe, members of the Eltingville Plaque Committee.

State School Band

The Willowbrook State School Band made its first appearance, playing at both services and in both parades. Also playing was the 122nd Precinct Band of the Police Athletic League. Mrs. Catherine Reynolds sang the national anthem at both services.

FRIDAY MAY 14 1954

Willowbrook Plaque To Honor Doctor

A plaque perpetuating the memory of the late Dr. Herbert Schein, staff neuro-psychiatrist and pediatrician at Willowbrook State School, will be unveiled at a ceremony Sunday at 3:30 P.M. in Building 15 at the school.

The plaque will be unveiled under the auspices of the Benevolent Society for Retarded Children, the organization of parents of children at Willowbrook. Dr. Schein died Jan. 30, 1953.

The physician served Willowbrook almost from the time of its inception on April 1, 1948. He has been credited with doing much to improve the morale of parents and children, as well as the school's taff.